Hello KASRO Members!! 

I am both honored and humbled to assume the role of KASRO President for the 2018/19 Membership year.  A big thank you to Kim Graboskey (Past President) and the rest of the board for their continued dedication to making the organization great.  I anticipate this being a great year of continued friendships, networking, and sharing of crucial student financials information.

The Organization is once again pleased to be able to offer TWO professional conferences for one membership fee.  The Fall 2018-one day will be hosted by University of Kentucky in Lexington, KY on October 25th.  The second conference will be in Spring 2019 and will be hosted at one of the beautiful Kentucky State Parks.  More information on the Spring 2019 conference will be distributed at a later date.

KASRO continues efforts to expand by inviting neighboring communities to become active and participating members of the KASRO organization.  I encourage you to share your networking experiences with others and the impact that these two conferences have had on you.

A big thank you to those of you that continue to support this organization each and every year by renewing your yearly membership.  If you are not a current member please consider joining us, you will not be disappointed by your decision.
  
[bookmark: _GoBack]I look forward to seeing each of you at the upcoming Fall 2018 conference in Lexington, KY.

Carrie McCubbins
KASRO President


